
LINDA VISTA ELEMENTARY’S 1ST

Winter Family Dance
A charity event for Orangewood Children’s Foundation

Wednesday, December 14th
6:00-8:30pm @ Santiago Middle School

It’s guaranteed fun for ALL ages… with a D.J.,  
live entertainment, parent lounge. dance contests, games,  

photo opportunities and much much more!

Parent/Guardian MUST accompany ALL students.  
This is not a drop poff event

Ruby’s Diner will be on site for dinner! YUM!

Please plan to wear casual or festive attire

If you have any questions or would like to get involved in this  

awesome event we would LOVE for you to contact us! 

Jami Lewis, 562.397.1705 or thelewcrew@yahoo.com 

OR Michelle Hernandez, 626.676.7212 or DEZ323@gmail.com

-


